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UPDATE – Missing Endangered Child Located 
 

July 27, 2013—On Saturday, July 27, 2013 at approximately 4:30 p.m., Shai Jackson was 
located at Patti's Restaurant at 65 SW Yamhill St. in Portland.  Portland Police Bureau (PPB) 
officers responded to a report by a patron at the restaurant and confirmed his identity. PPB 
Officers released Shai to his father, he was in good spirits and not harmed. 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
Case #13-510831   
 
Deputies Seek Public’s Help in Locating Missing Disabled Child 

 
Friday, July 26, 2013--On Thursday, July 25, 2013, at about 
11:30 p.m., Sheriff’s deputies were notified of a missing 
developmentally-disabled child.  Fourteen-year-old Shai 
Jackson lives at 7330 SW 204th Avenue in the community of 
Aloha, an area within the Enhanced Sheriff’s Patrol District 
(ESPD).  Shai’s father reported that he last saw Shai at home 
at about 3:00 p.m.  Mr. Jackson left for work and when he 
returned Shai was gone. 

Mr. Jackson said Shai was wearing green or purple basketball 
shorts, a blue t-shirt, and black athletic shoes.  He is described 
as a light-skinned-African-American, about 5’2” tall weighing 
120 pounds.  When he walks he is slightly hunched over.  Mr. 
Jackson said that Shai functions at a seven to eight year old 
level.  

Deputies have notified businesses in the surrounding area and Tri-Met to be on the look out 
for Shai.  They have been patrolling the area throughout the day and are looking in areas 
where Shai may have walked to. 

Deputies are asking the public’s help in locating Shai.  If you think you have seen Shai Jackson 
please call the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at 503-629-0111. 


